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Updating our fields

Thanks to our partnership with the Coastside
Boys & Girls club the soccer fields at Cuhna
Intermediate School and the Baseball field at
HMBHS will be undergoing a much needed
renovation this summer!

Timeline

This project will begin on June 9™ It will
impact not only the fields in both locations,
but parking in the Cunha lot. As safety is our
#1 priority, extra planning has been done to
make sure any students that are on the
Cunha or HMBHS campuses during the
summer cannot access the construction
areas.

Environmentally Conscious

Replacing field turf can create substantial waste, with even recycling having limitations for
such large volumes of material. To address this environmental concern, all of the old field turf
will be repurposed to minimize waste creation. Additionally, many older turf products contain
Polyfluoroalkyl substances (PFAS), synthetic chemicals that persist in the environment. Rest
assured, our project uses only materials that have been rigorously tested and confirmed to be
PFAS-free, prioritizing both environmental responsibility and the health of our coommunity. For
more information on PFAS, click here.


https://drive.google.com/file/d/1VeElN3437mAQoeDBZjeJv3xKXNNhfZCm/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1VeElN3437mAQoeDBZjeJv3xKXNNhfZCm/view?usp=sharing
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Farallone View Finishing Up

Construction at Farallone View Elementary
School will reach a significant milestone this
summer as teachers prepare to move into
their newly renovated spaces. While this
marks tremendous progress, our
commitment to campus improvement
continues with several upcoming projects.
Students will soon enjoy a brand-new
playground installation and other
enhancements planned throughout the site.
Most excitingly, when school resumes,
children will have full access to their
beautifully renovated building and the
stunning new multipurpose room, designed
to enrich their educational experience and
community gatherings for years to come.

El Granada Phase 1 Wrapping
Up- Phase 2 Begins

El Granada Elementary School's transformation reaches an
exciting transition point this summer as Phase One construction
wraps up and Phase Two begins. Campus operations will undergo
a strategic shift as the newly completed buildings open their
doors, while the original structure enters its comprehensive
modernization period. Though this next stage will necessitate
some temporary classroom spaces on site, the disruption brings
us one step closer to completion. From June 9 to August 13, 2025,
the entire campus—including the playground—will be closed to
enable efficient work on this vital phase. While we understand
this temporary closure affects neighborhood families, it's a
necessary investment toward the modern learning spaces
designed to support educational excellence and inspire young
minds for generations to come.
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